
 
 
October 15, 2013 
 
Senator Bill Sample, Senate Co-Chair 
Representative John Edwards, House Co-Chair 
Arkansas Legislative Council 
315 State Capitol 
Little Rock, AR  72201 
 
Dear  Senator Sample and Representative Edwards: 
 
Your Subcommittee on Higher Education met at 10 a.m. October 8, 2013 in the 
Koontz Meeting Room at the University of Arkansas Community College-
Morrilton.  Items discussed included:  
 

 An update from Shane Broadway, Director of the Arkansas Department of Higher 
Education, on performance and distribution of the funding formula for 4-year and 
2-year higher education institutions.. 

 
 An open discussion with higher education representatives in the audience about 

how they feel the formula is working 
 

 A greeting from UACCM Chancellor Dr. Larry Davis with a presentation 
highlighting academic programs at the College. 
 

Having no further business, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sen. Joyce Elliott      Rep. Ann V. Clemmer 
Senate Co-Chair                                           House Co-Chair 


